
 

OCEAN UNIVERSITY OF SRI LANKA 

CONVOCATION 2021 

The third General Convocation of the Ocean University of Sri Lanka will be held at the Bandaranaike 

Memorial International Conference Hall on 23rd March 2022. 

The graduands those who have passed all examinations conducted by the following Faculties of the Ocean 

University of Sri Lanka on or before 15th March 2022 and have received the final results released by the 

Examination branch are eligible for the conferment of degrees at this convocation. According to the 

Convocation By-Law the eligible graduand is the person who has completed all the payments dues to the 

University.  

 Faculty of Fisheries and Marine Sciences 

 Faculty of Engineering and Management 

 
Supplication for the Convocation 

For more details and prescribed form can be obtained from www.ocu.ac.lk. The payments can be made to any 

branch of People’s Bank to the credit of "Ocean University of Sri Lanka", Current A/C No. 214-1-001-6-

3629909   at the Mutwal Branch, using the a paying slip. You should be paid the registration fee and the 

payment slip should be attached to the application. 
 

Submission of Supplications & Issuing of Cloaks 

The eligible graduands of the above faculties are requested to be present at the Examination Branch of the 

Ocean University of Sri Lanka on 12th and 13th March 2022. More details can be obtained from www.ocu.ac.lk 

. 

Supplications received late will not be accepted under any circumstances and the degrees will be awarded 
in absentia. 

For more details contact Senior Assistant Registrar/Examinations – 0114346976/0114346977 or log on to 

university web site www.ocu.ac.lk. 
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